Janet Mason

From:

Troy Mullender

Sent:

Friday, January 13, 2017 10:01 AM

To:

Janet Mason

Subject:

RE: Superstition Mountain Rotary Club Special Event Liquor License application for Lost

Dutchman Days

The police department has no issue with this event as presented. Troy.

Troy Mullender Captain Patrol Division Apache Junction Police Department 300 E. Superstition Blvd. Apache Junction, AZ 85119 Office Number 480.474.5459 Fax Number 480.474.5480



This message and the information within is intended for the recipient. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender and then delete the email. Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining to City business are public records and are preserved according to the City's records retention schedule. To ensure compliance with the Open Meeting Law, members of the City Council should not forward email correspondence to other members of the Council. Members of the Council and other public bodies may reply to this message, but should not copy other members of the public body.

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 3/15

To: Troy Mullender

Subject: Superstition Mountain Rotary Club Special Event Liquor License application for Lost Dutchman Days

I have received an application for a special event liquor license from Superstition Mountain Rotary Club for Lost Dutchman Days for February 24-26, 2017. Please have your recommendation to me by Wednesday, January 18, in order for this to be on the February 7 agenda. Thanks.

Jaw Mason
Deputy City Clerk
City of Apache Junction
300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@ajcity.net